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Via Electronic Mail


IPC Leadership Committee 
Greg Shatan
Steven Metalitz
Michael Adams
Claudio Di Gangi
Brian Winterfeldt
Heather Forrest

Re:  Travel Support for Dublin Meeting

Dear Committee:

This will serve as my request for travel support for the Dublin meeting in October.  

In May I applied for travel support for the Buenos Aries meeting but due to an over-subscription my request for funding was not approved.  In discussing my request I was told that I would be given preference for travel support for the Dublin meeting, assuming my contributions to the IPC continue.

To that end I have volunteered or continue to work on the following items:

	1.	CWG on the Use of Country and Territory Names;
	2.	Comments on the IANA Transition Proposal;
	3.	Website issues.

Further, if approved for funding I am willing and able to assist with the ICANN54 CSG Activities Coordination Team.

I look forward to working with everyone in the future.

Cordially,

s/Colin

Colin O’Brien
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